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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP 

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC On-Site Representative at Bushehr NPP 

From:       Mr. Vasiliy Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre. 

Subject:  On-Site Representatives meeting 

 
Dear Mr. Ghaffari, 

Please be advised that WANO Moscow Centre conduct WANO On-Site Representatives meeting 
23-25 May 2018 in WANO Moscow Centre Office. 

On the agenda of the meeting current issues, interaction between Bushehr NPP and WANO-MC. 
In view of above, we are kindly ask you to direct Mr. Hamid Azarbad to participate in this meeting. 

 
We hope for continued fruitful cooperation, 

 
 

Vasiliy Aksenov 
Director 
WANO Moscow Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Draft: Sergei Uogintas,+7 495 2210283, uogintas@wanomc.ru   
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